SEND Meetings at Torre

The diagram below shows how we schedule meetings throughout
the academic year to support your chid’s learning and
development. Your child’s teacher will update you every half term
with a focus on your child’s individual needs, as outlined in their

Individual Support Plan (ISP). Three of these meetings are face to
face and three will be emails of your child’s ISP. These will replace
Parents Evening’s in the autumn and spring term. They provide you
an opportunity to review progress, discuss strategies, and plan next
steps to ensure your child receives the right support and guidance.
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JULY

Teachers will write new ISP targets
for Autumn Term 1, based on each
child's needs and previous progress.
The class teacher will know your
child really well and will prepare their
next teacher.
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SEPTEMBER

Parents will be invited to a face-to-
face meeting with the new teacher.
During this meeting, Autumn Term 1
ISP targets will be shared, and there
will be an opportunity to discuss how
your child is settling in.

Parents will receive an email
containing updated ISP targets for
Autumn Term 2. These will reflect
your child’s progress and next steps
for learning.

JANUARY

There will be another face-to-face
ISP meeting with teachers to
review progress and share new
targets for Spring Term 1.

FEBRUARY

Parents will receive the Spring Term
2 ISP targets via email. These targets
will build on the learning from earlier
in the term.

APRIL

Teachers will meet with parents
again in person to share ISP targets
for Summer Term 1 and discuss any
updates or changes.

Parents will receive the final set

of ISP targets for Summer Term
2 by email, completing the yearly
cycle.

SENDCo: Mrs Thomas torre.familysupport@acexcellence.co.uk



